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Sep. 7th - Club Meeting
Cook-out in the Courtyard

Sep. 13th - Mini-Social @ Hillcrest Sun King

Sep. 15th-17th - Fall Roan Mountain Trip

Sep. 23rd - Games Night at the Haynes’
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Ted's Corner

Thanks to everyone that participated in the "Music On Main" fundraiser.  It was a
huge success.  The music was great even though everyone was busy pouring.  It was hot
but a lot of those who worked "Music On Main" cooled off at Basil's afterwards.

Del Conni and Marcy are organizing ski and outing club publicity campaigns at
some of the local apartment complexes.  Hopefully enough interest will be generated to
pick up a few new members.  Briarcliff and The Corners on Sept. 8th & 9th are the first
targets.  If you would like to participate give Del Conni or Marcy a call.  They could use
some help.

Speaking of memberships, another membership year is coming to a close.  Make
sure that you fill out your new membership form and return it as soon as possible.  You
don't want to miss the coming activities.

And remember, just because football season is beginning doesn't mean that the ski
and outing club has gone into hibernation. We've got Hickory Knob, Roan Mountain fall
outing and the Dillsboro Train ride coming up this fall.  Fresh air is good for you.  Join
us.

For those of you who won't be joining us on the Smokey Mountain Railroad we
need your help.  As part of the requirements to keep participating in "Music on Main" we
have to have representation at the International Festival.  We need about six people.
Unfortunately the International Festival has been scheduled for the same day (October
7th) as the Dillsboro Smokey Mountain Railroad outing.  Call Allison if you can help.

It's not too soon to start thinking about racing for the coming year.  We're keeping
our fingers crossed for lots of snow.  You don't have to be a world-class skier to be on the
race team.  Give Mark McCall a call for information.

Ted
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MEMBERSHIP MEETING
SEPTEMBER 7

BACK TO THE ARTS CENTER FOR A COOKOUT
TIME TO RENEW OLD ACQUAINTANCES

(AND YOUR MEMBERSHIP)

BRING A HEARTY APPETITE AND A FRIEND

PAST PRESIDENTS:
 PLEASE BRING YOUR SCRAPBOOKS

OCTOBER 5 MEETING: Jim Cottrell of Appalachian Ski Mountain will
discuss shaped vs. traditional skis (and anything else you want to ask
about).

NOVEMBER 2 MEETING:  Presentation about Habitat for Humanity
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SEVERAL YEARS AGO IT WAS DECIDED THAT THE SKI
CLUB WOULD COLLECT RECYCLED CANS AND SELL
THEM FOR BENEFIT OF THE RACING TEAM.  ABOUT 1%
OF THE CLUB IS PARTICIPATING IN THIS PROJECT.
IT IS REALLY NOT WORTH GOING TO THE EFFORT FOR
THE MONEY RECEIVED.  LET'S DO BETTER!  DEL HAYNES
WILL HAVE HIS BEAUTIFUL 1978 COFFEE & CREAM
CHEVROLET TRUCK AT THE SEPTEMBER MEETING.  HE WILL
PARK OVER ON THE SIDE.  LET'S SEE IF WE CAN HELP
THE RACE TEAM OUT AND FILL THE BACK OF THE TRUCK.

INTERNATIONAL FESTIVAL
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 7 AT BARNETT PARK IN

DOWNTOWN SPARTANBURG

- THE CLUB NEEDS YOUR HELP -
OK FOLKS, DATE CONFLICT HERE.  MANY OF US WHO NORMALLY

VOLUNTEER FOR STUFF LIKE THIS ARE BOOKED ON THE SMOKY MOUNTAIN
TRAIN TRIP.  SO I NEED 6 (ONLY 6) PEOPLE TO VOLUNTEER, THOSE NOT
GOING ON THE TRAIN RIDE, TO HELP OUT AT THE FESTIVAL.  IT RUNS

FROM 11:00 AM - 4:00 PM, AND CAN BE BROKEN DOWN TO A MORNING AND
AN AFTERNOON SHIFT.  PLEASE CALL OR E-MAIL ME IF YOU WILL HELP.  WE

MUST DO THIS AS PART OF OUR RIGHT TO PARTICIPATE IN MUSIC ON
MAIN.  AND, AS YOU ALL KNOW, THAT IS OUR BIGGEST FUND-RAISER -

SURE WOULD HATE TO LOSE THAT OPPORTUNITY, SO PLEASE VOLUNTEER!
THANKS, ALISON
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It's a Stone Soup Games Night

Once again Del and Shelia Haynes are opening their home to the
antics of our members.  Did you come to the last Stone Soup Party?  No?!
Well here's what you'll do - bring a cup (fresh or frozen) or a small can of
your favorite soup ingredient and we’ll add it to the Stone Soup that Shelia
and Del have already started.  Yes, it's really soup with a stone in it, and so
delicious -- honest!  Afterwards we'll enjoy a night of games, so be sure to
bring your favorite.  It's also BYOB.  I'll be taking sign ups at the September
meeting or you can call me at 592-3405.

Numbers will be limited so sign up early. And if you'd rather bring a
dessert instead of a soup ingredient let me know ASAP.
v What: Stone Soup Dinner & Games
v Where: Del and Shelia Haynes' Home in the Wood
v When: Saturday, September 23 @ 6:30 PM
v Bring: soup ingredient or dessert, BYOB and a game
v To Sign Up: Call Conni

Movie Madness

Sunday afternoon at the Tryon Theater turned out to be rather unique.
Eleven Club members showed for the movie and the beer.  Although it really
wasn't "scary", it was different!  Afterwards five more members joined us
for supper at Side Street Pizza. Mmmm, a delicious meal and delightful
company.
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THE BOARD DECIDED TO TAKE INVENTORY OF ALL
SKI CLUB ASSETS.  IF YOU HAVE ANYTHING THAT
BELONGS TO THE CLUB, PLEASE BRING IT TO THE
SEPTEMBER MEETING OR DROP IT OFF AT TINSLEY'S
(WHITE) TRUCK SALES ON THE ASHEVILLE HIGHWAY.

HICKORY KNOB STATE PARK
FRIDAY & SATURDAY NIGHTS

NOVEMBER 10-12, 2000

We have 10 rooms reserved for our annual golf/boating trip to Lake Thurmond.

The room rate of $50.00 per night includes lodging, buffet breakfast, cart fee,
and green fee for their beautiful and challenging course.  This rate is based on
double occupancy.  The rate for a non-golfer staying with a golfer is $30.00 per
night and includes the buffet breakfast.

Sheila Haynes has made plans for a cultural excursion to the Abbeville Opera
House. The Haunting of the Hill will be playing.  Please contact Sheila if you
have an interest in journeying to Abbeville.

Del Haynes will be devising a game of golf.  We have morning tee times for Sat-
urday and Sunday.  Please contact Del to sign up for golf.

We will take sign-ups at our September membership meeting.   A $50.00 de-
posit for each person will hold your spot with the balance due by October 15,
2000.

Please contact Del, Sheila, or me if you have any questions.

Mike Rogers  (H) 578-0618   (O) 848-6514
Del and Sheila Haynes 592-0047
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ROAN MOUNTAIN STATE PARK
FRIDAY & SATURDAY NIGHTS

SEPTEMBER 15-17, 2000

Be sure to attend our September membership meeting and buy a chance to
win lodging for this trip.  Two bedrooms and one loft space will be raffled.

Please contact me (if you have not already) if you are playing golf at
Mountain Glen Saturday morning.

Sheila Haynes has arranged to have breakfast/lunch at the Village Café on
Saturday.  Anyone interested should contact her.  (You don’t have to be
clairvoyant to know there may be some shopping in the afternoon.)

Herb Lindsay is leading a “forced march” (hike) on Saturday.   Contact Herb
if you are interested in joining Dagmar and him.

See you there!!

Mike Rogers   (H) 578-0618   (O) 848-6514
Sheila Haynes  592-0047
Herb Lindsay   576-0322

THE BOARD DECIDED TO TAKE INVENTORY OF ALL
SKI CLUB ASSETS.  IF YOU HAVE ANYTHING THAT
BELONGS TO THE CLUB, PLEASE BRING IT TO THE
SEPTEMBER MEETING OR DROP IT OFF AT TINSLEY'S
(WHITE) TRUCK SALES ON THE ASHEVILLE HIGHWAY.
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ORIENTAL CUISINE TIME

Join us on Wednesday, September 13 at the
new Sun King Restaurant in the Hillcrest

Shopping Center.  They offer a buffet which
includes crab legs as well as a Mongolian Bar,
that Conni says is terrific!   I know Jim Steffee
will be there for those legs!  Meet about 6:30
and we’ll all get a chance to read our fortune
cookies aloud (in bed, of course).  Sign up at
the September club meeting, call or e-mail

me.

ALISON
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$$$ = $809
Congratulations to the club through sweat and tears we earned

$809 for our efforts on Music On Main, August 10th.  Many thanks
go to those volunteers who came through for the club and me - all
our positions were filled with room to spare.  This percentage is

about $300 more than we did last year - I am very proud!  Thanks
again - but, we now have to fulfill our obligation by participating in
the International Festival which is Saturday, October 7.  Please read

the article elsewhere in this newsletter ...  Alison

SNOWMASS   FEBRUARY 3-10,2001

Don’t be left out!  Plan Ahead!
We have had a fantastic early sign-up for our western ski trip for 2001.

We have 42 spaces available at Top of the Village condos at Snowmass Village.
These are deluxe 3 BR/3BA units and are true ski-in/ski-out.  The condos are
located on a green slope (Fanny Hill).

Air transportation is from GSP to Vail/Eagle Airport.  Ground transportation will
be by motorcoach to Snowmass which is 70 miles away.

Air, lodging, and ground transportation are all included for total cost of $1,122.00.
Land only is $693.00.  (An optional $8.00 baggage transfer is available and I
WOULD HIGHLY RECOMMEND THIS ADDITIONAL SERVICE.

As usual we will “throw in” some additional goodies as well as an optional
NASTAR race.

If you are arranging your own air, I would suggest you do this now.  If you need
our flight schedule, call me.

I hope everyone who is considering this trip will send in their deposit soon.  I
don’t want to see our club members left out.  I previously sent sign-up forms.  I
do have extras.  Please call me for forms and any additional details.



SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2000-2001
POSITION NAME HOME PHONE WORK PHONE
PRESIDENT TED MUELLER 592-3405 433-2220
PAST PRESIDENT JOY BOBO 433-0802
VICE PRESIDENT DEL HAYNES 592-0047
TREASURER SHELIA HAYNES 592-0047
SECRETARY CHARLES DARLING 574-0376
MEMBERSHIP TED MUELLER 592-3405 433-2220
ADVERTISING PAT PARKER 585-5585 433-2460
PUBLICITY MARCY CASSADY 585-1718 596-3114
FUNDRAISING BRYAN BOBO 433-0802 433-8640
NEWSLETTER TAYLOR BOMAR 576-3776 574-7245 x105
PROGRAMS BARBARA ROGERS 578-0618
SOCIAL ALISON KIMBALL 814-5372 503-5900
DAY TRIPS JOY BOBOs 433-0802
CRESCENT OVERNIGHT CAROL McCALL 828-859-5500
OVERNIGHT TRIPS MIKE ROGERS 578-0618 848-6514
RACING MARK McCALL 828-859-5500 828-859-5839
SCRAPBOOK DOUG TINSLEY 579-1051
SPECIAL EVENTS CONNI HARRELL 592-3405

HERB LINDSAY 576-0322

SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304


